
 

 

 

 

Tuesday, September 28th, 2021 

 

Launch of the Belize Tax Service’s Integrated Revenue Information System (IRIS) 

- For Immediate Release- 

 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce and Industry expresses its sincerest congratulations to 

the Belize Tax Service and the Government of Belize for the launch of the IRIS (Integrated 

Revenue Information System). The introduction of this system furthers the efforts towards 

improving the ease of doing business in Belize, through the facilitation of tax services via 

online platforms.  

The BCCI recognizes that the implementation of this system is significant progress in the 

response to our long-standing calls on behalf of the private sector for greater e-governance 

infrastructure in Belize. The BCCI firmly believes that similar initiatives in other sectors 

of government can provide for greater efficiency, predictability, and reliability in 

government and the services it provides the Belizean people. 

This development is significant in terms of its potential impact on the economy and as 

always, the BCCI remains ready to collaborate and partner with the government in tax 

reform and digitization measures that lead to greater benefits for the Belizean public and 

the country’s private sector. 

- End - 



Media Contact:  

Viannie Reyes 

Marketing & Public Relations Officer  

Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 

Telephone Number: (501) - 223 – 5330  

WhatsApp: (501) – 614-3138 

mailto:mpo@belize.org

